
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council 
 
FROM: Trevor Campbell, R & B Director 
 
DATE: May 11th, 2021 

 
SUBJECT: Award of Contract for Downtown/Yampa Ave Sidewalk Project 
 
 
 
Bids for the Downtown/Yampa Ave Sidewalk Project construction were opened 
on April 29th at 2pm. The work was put to advertisement beginning on April 6th. 
Seven bidders attended the pre-bid meeting on April 13th.  
  
The lowest bid was received from Duran & Pearce Contractors in the amount of 
$1,250,722. 
 
We would like to recommend that the City award the Contract for the 
Downtown/Yampa Ave Sidewalk Project to Duran & Pearce Contractors. 
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